
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
We would like to welcome our Nursery children back from Monday 29th June.  
 
The room has been prepared to comply with the most recent guidelines, along with advice 
from the Trust and we know it will look very different from what the children are used to. 
 
Mrs Wesley will plan provision that meets the guidelines and allows as much social 
distancing as is possible with nursery children. 
 
We would like our Nursery children to be in school in a morning, from 9.15am until 
11.15am. Initially this will be for two days a week and will hopefully build up depending on 

how the children settle. Please note at this time we are unable to identify which two days 
your child will be in, as this is dependent on the number of children returning.  
 
As mentioned previously we are currently not allowing any parents onto the school grounds. 
This new approach began on Monday 1st June and will affect all parents.  
At the main school gate, your child will be met by myself and Mrs Hughes, where they will 
have their temperature taken and hands sanitsed. Mrs Wesley will then take the children 
through to the nursery area. 
 
 
Additional information you need to know: 

 Children will not be required to wear their uniform. They will need to be wearing a 
clean set of clothes each day 

 All children will be required to bring their own water bottle  

 Children will need to bring a morning snack, that they can open themselves 

 Staff will be issued with PPE and will wear this if they choose to 

 Children will be required to wash their hands frequently while in school 
 
 
In order for us to be fully prepared for the number of Nursery pupils that will be returning on 
Monday 29th June please complete the parent survey by 11.00am on Wednesday 24th June. 
The link is below 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuBzh_wW
W_aZFruI3FQ95fnlUNjJJU0dGNVo3T1hFQkNFWUdQM0c3RFo2TS4u 
 
 
Once we have confirmation of numbers we will contact you regarding the days your child will 
be in school.  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuBzh_wWW_aZFruI3FQ95fnlUNjJJU0dGNVo3T1hFQkNFWUdQM0c3RFo2TS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuBzh_wWW_aZFruI3FQ95fnlUNjJJU0dGNVo3T1hFQkNFWUdQM0c3RFo2TS4u


 

If you have any questions you can contact us via our website or give us a call.  
 
Stay safe and positive.  
 

 
 
Mrs Smith  
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


